
From:  Michel Keeler <girlmonk@aol.com>

Sent time:  04/27/2020 11:01:15 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  hollywood center project
 

 Hello - I live in the hills above this planned mega space intrusion. I am devastated over it. We 
can barely get home form the grocery store and forget about going anywhere from 3 on. I don’t 
think our neighborhood can handle this kind of impact and I don’t think an earthquake would do 
well well as it sits over a fault line. I have been following this for a long while when it was 
the other name and I thought without a doubt it was not approved so why now? money? something like 
this belongs downtown or century city not our neighborhood. I would also ask that we move the date 
to come and express our concerns as the covid19 has impacted everything and its really not a fair 
time to have people get in their cars to come voice a fair opinion. 

I would like to be kept informed on that.

Thank you much for reading
Michele Keeler
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